Board of Assessors – January 26, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 5:30PM by Chairman Harry Johnson.  Also present were Jay Newton and Jack McKiernan.
1. Board reviewed several Statutory Exemptions.
2. There was a lengthy discussion on the abatement applications and land values.  Terri told Harry that as he requested, she contacted Paul Kapinos to get the land curve that was used for the values but had yet to receive it back from him.  Harry told her to contact him again.
3. Nancy Brady came by at 6pm to discuss her taxes on her as yet un-complete new home.  Board asked Terri to see if Suzy has anything in writing for 153 Holliston Street.
4. Board reviewed the Annual Report Terri drafted.  It was discovered that even though the instructions said to use Fiscal year ending June 30, 2008, that was what had been used the year before.  Looking back as far as 2000, it was decided that the figures should be the FY2009 numbers.  Terri to re-draft.
5. Board discussed the possibility of a grade/pay increase for Terri.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:00PM. 

The following were signed:

Senior Work Off for 203 Village Street

CPA exemption for 8 Meadow Road
Respectfully,

Secretary
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